Alumni Office

BENNINGTON COLLEGE BENNINGTON, VERMONT

June 19, 1973

TO:

Alumni Council Members

who attended the May meeting on Campus (see attached)

FROM: Cappy Cumpston, Director of Alumni Services

RE: Senior Class Gift

The Seniors rallied and presented a Class Gift of \$159.50 to the student-funded scholarship. You'll remember that we voted to match their gift. There are 26 of us. If you will each send in \$6.00 (check payable to Bennington College and tax deductible), I'll make up the balance.

I'm delighted to announce that our matching gift will bring the student-funded scholarship to a grand total of \$1,594.82.